From:
Sent: 2 November 2020 15:38

To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit scheme for bottles

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it concerns,

| am strongly in favour of a deposit scheme for bottles being introduced. | have seen the
submission made by Cllr Michael Pidgeon and | adopt his position.

- Kind reiiﬁ






